
 

 

       February 25, 2022 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD  57501 
 
       Re: Conservation Tracking Adjustment (CTA) 
   Rate 90  
   Docket No. NG22-001 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. herewith electronically submits the following tariff sheets 
reflecting the effective date of March 1, 2022 pursuant to the Commission’s Order Approving 
Tariff Revisions dated February 23, 2022:  
 

• Gas Rate Schedule, Volume Section 3, 17th Revised Sheet No. 31 
• Gas Rate Schedule, Volume Section 3, 168th Revised Sheet No. 1 as submitted in 

Docket No. NG21-001 effective on and after March 1, 2022 with the Revised CTA rate 
 
Please contact me at (701) 222-7855 or travis.jacobson@mdu.com if you have any 
questions regarding this submittal. 
  

 
       Sincerely,  
 
       /s/ Travis R. Jacobson 
 
       Travis R. Jacobson 
       Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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